
My name is April Gritten. I am with NDLA as a student. I am writing an written testimony on why I think 
NDLA should continue to remain opened and have free enrollment. They have helped so many amazing 
people that life as we know it have knocked off track. The free enrollment has come with many 
mandatory rules that are fair and help make it even. Without NDLA many would have lost hope. What 
once seemed possible will then seem so far away. This does not only effect that one student, it also pays 
it forward. Kids will see to never give up even when they fall. They will also see that there is always hope 
and somewhere like NDLA to find it in! The teachers there give their all to help others that at one point 
they barely knew. They are so inspiring and to take all that hard work and throw it out just doesn't seem 
right. That's my statement. I April is and always will be against closing NDLA and taking away free 
enrollment. 
 


